
JUBILEE FIELD USER GROUP 

 
MINUTES of the meeting of the Jubilee Field User Group held on Thursday 
6th October 2011 at Jubilee Pavilion, Headcorn Road, Staplehurst 

commencing at 7.30pm 
 

1. Present: Mike Lock, Nigel Stewart (in the chair), John Perry, 
Ian Humphrey and Alison Hooker. 

 
2. Apologies:  Apologies were received from Mike Hooker and 

Nigel best 
 

3. Minutes of last meeting - Minutes of the last meeting of 

held on 5th May 2011 were agreed and signed as a true 
record.  

 
4. The following were discussed in a round table format: 

 Guides: 
Although there were no representatives at the meeting a 

leader had approached IH prior to the meeting to raise 
concern over members of the public trying to use the guide 

facilities (when open) for toilets and refreshments.  IH 
suggested that the guides put up a sign on their door 

directing people to the pavilion – signage was on the Jubilee 
pavilion but some away team parents watching junior football 

are probably not aware of the set up. 
 

5. Any Other Business 
There was no other business. 

 
The structure of the meetings would be discussed at the AGM and users 

would be informed when the next meeting would be. 
 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.40pm. 
 

 


